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30/09/2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

With advice changing rapidly around COVID and who can and cannot be in contact with large groups of 

children it has been necessary to make changes to Gandhi Class to keep staff members safe. To this end, 

Mrs Gardiner will be finishing as class teacher with Gandhi earlier than anticipated. Her last day with 

Gandhi class will be Friday 1st October 2021.  

We have already recruited a highly qualified replacement. Mrs Suzanne Robertson has a wealth of 

experience having taught every year group from reception to Year 6 and has been a lead teacher in her 

previous position at Ashill Primary School.  

Mrs Gardiner will remain in school for 2 days a week taking very small groups of children for intervention. 

I’d like to thank Mrs Gardiner for all she has done to settle the children of Gandhi class and I look forward 

to working with her and Mrs Robertson going forward. 

 

Many thanks  

 

Mr King 
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